SPC: The document for extraordinary general meeting of shareholders 
On 29 Oct 2016, Saigon Plant Protection Joint Stock Company announced the document for the extraordinary general meeting of shareholders as follows:
At present, according to the regulations of laws for the enterprises which have trucks when transporting the goods must be embedded the logo and the condition for being granted the logo is that the enterprises must register the business line: Trading Transportation in Business Registration Certificate of the Enterprise. According to Decree No. 86/2014/ND-CP, the embedding for the truck must be implemented by following steps:
· Before 01/07/2016 for the truck with loading capacity from 07 tons to 10 tons

· Before 01/01/2017 for the truck with loading capacity from 3.5 tons to under 07 tons
· Before 01/07/2018 for the truck with loading capacity under 3.5 tons

Therefore, Board of Directors submits to General Meeting of Shareholders to approve Saigon Plant Protection Joint Stock Company to supplement the transportation trading line (Freight transport by road with code: 4933)
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